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An analysis was performed to determine the likelihood that the
diesel generators could be adversely affected by COp due to tank
damage. The analysis concludes that the diesels would not

be affected. A summary of the analysis is presented below.

The CO2 tank supports are not seismically designed. Analysis shows

that for the Design Basis Earthquake (DBE), the internal tank supports

could fail. 1In that event, the tank will drop about one foot to
the pad below. For this condition, it has been determined that
the tank itself remains unaffected. It could be assumed that
piping connected to the tank would rupture; however, it has been
determined that the piping would deform, and at worst develop
minor leaks releasing insignificant amounts of CO2. Even if it
were to be assumed that the line were to rupture, specific and
unlikely unfavorable meteorology would have to exist for one diesel
cenerator (or, far less likely, two diesel generators) to be
affected. Even in this event, at least one, and probably two,
diesels would operate as expected. 1If a diesel were affected,
which is not predicted, the effect would be limited to a slight
delay in starting, with no long term impact on diesel performance
or plant response.

Conclusion/Corractive Action

Since the analysis indicates that the CO, tank will have no adverse
effect on safety of operation, no correc%ive action is required

and we have concluded that this situation is not reportable under
10CFR50.55(e). No further reports will be forthcoming on this
issue.

Very trulwv yours,

\ ‘

M. H. Milli;::\vk~v“\J

Project Engineer

Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
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cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director
NRC Cffice of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, D.C. 20555

M. J. Higgins
Site NRC Trailer



